
 

 

October 3rd 2016 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Reminders for the week – Its F.B.F – forms by Friday 

 

Questionnaires 
Please could you return your completed questionnaire to the 

FoMM box at school. Spare forms are in the box, should you need 

one. We would like to receive your completed form by this Friday 

7th October. 

 

Panto Tickets 
Don’t miss out on these! 

Please hand your form and funds to your class rep, by Friday 7th 

October. Alternatively, Barbara at Pre-Primary and Nicole in the 

school office will accept them. 

 

Its a nice opportunity for the children to see each other after they 

have broken up from school and to have something festive 

planned to kick start the Christmas celebrations. The tickets are 

sold at a discounted rate AND it is a l-o-n-g holiday! 

How many more reasons do you need? 

 

 

Have a good week! 

 

Kind Regards 

FoMM 
 
 


